Memo CP-D/240
7 September 1993

To: Distribution
@ ; }lgq,‘rq/ %’ T
From: O. Schwerer, A. Pashchenko
Subject: Date of 1994 NRDC and Smolenice meetings

After various considerations, the proposed date for the 1994 NRDC meeting in Paris
(which had to be postponed from 1993, as outlined in memo CP-D/239) is now
11-15 April 1994 (pending final approval by the hosting OECD Nuclear Energy Agency).

The meeting in Smolenice, Slovakia, on charged-particle and photonuclear data
evaluations for FENDL, is now planned for 18-21 April 1994.
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